
29th September 2022     (Week 10,Term 3; 2022)

Kia Ora e te whanau,

Just a short panui to wish everyone a safe and well deserved holiday break. First day back for term 4
is Monday 17th of October.

We will be going to the Kawerau hot pools tomorrow.  Please make sure your child comes
with their  swimming gears prepared to swim, lunch will be provided as usual.

The lost property pile has definitely increased in size!!  Especially the socks. We have been

getting tamariki to have a good look before going home.  Please talk with your child about

finding any clothing before tomorrow, as we plan to donate leftover clothes to a good cause.

Working Bee - Rescheduled for Saturday the 8th of October at 10am to when we finish.  It
would be great to have a  general tidy up of the lawns, gardens and grounds.  Any and all
help would be appreciated!

Roofing Iron- We have lots of interest in the old roofing iron pulled off our building. They will

be stacked and given out in stacks of ten.   Saturday the 8th of October the iron will be

available for a koha to go towards the students end of year celebrations.

___________________________________________

Thank you to those who have paid their stationery fees. We had a good
response to the notes sent home.  If you still need to pay for stationery
please pay online into our Te Mahoe school board of trustees bank
account (02-0416-0016030-005) using your name as reference.

Values-PROS
P-Perseverance R-Respect O- hOnesty S-Self Control


